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Summary	of	Key	Points	from	the	BCLGA	Executive	Meeting	May	2019	
	
County	Match	Week	-	The	team	selection	was	announced	and	final	details	discussed.	
	
Gala	Day	-	Friday	26th	July	at	GXGC	-	Sales	of	tickets	are	progressing;	some	clubs	have	not	
yet	supported	the	event	at	all	-	details	to	be	passed	to	Delegates	on	5th	June	
	
Competitions	:	

• County	Championships	-	the	2019	arrangement	of	spreading	over	two	weekends	was	
reviewed.	The	anticipated	uptake	from	working	ladies	had	not	materialised	in	
sufficient	numbers	to	make	this	worth	repeating	in	2020.	The	arrangement	used	by	
Berkshire	of	holding	the	36	hole	qualifying	competition	on	a	Thursday	and	the	
match-play		the	following	weekend	will	be	tried	in	2020	instead.			

• All	summer	knockouts,	including	Bucks	Shield,	are	going	to	plan.	The	third	round	
draw	of	the	Bucks	Shield	will	be	held	at	the	June	Delegates	meeting.	

• Entries	for	the	Summer	Meeting	on	10th	July	at	Harpenden	Golf	Club		and	the	
Seniors/VETS	Autumn	meeting	on	2nd	October	at	Oakland	Park	have	started	arriving.	

	
Communications	-	512	BCLGA	members	have	opted	in	so	far.	Topics	for	the	next	Delegates	
meeting	were	considered.	Purchase	of	pop-up	banners	and	a	small	projector	have	been	
approved.	An	additional	meeting	to	review	the	website	had	identified	some	operational	
matters	to	take	to	the	developers.	
	
Governance:	

• Lynda	Hilton	has	accepted	the	invitation	to	be	the	BCLGA	President	from	Nov	2019	
• Phillipa	Cook	was	congratulated	on	being	elected	to	the	Board	of	Directors	of	

England	Golf	Susanna	Mitterer	has	offered	to	stand	in	as	Voting	Member	
representative	until	the	end	of	2019.	The	role	will	be	advertised.	

• The	role	of	second	team	captain	will	become	vacant	from	Nov	2019,	when	Janette	
Psyllides	finishes	her	second	term	of	office	

• Noted	with	regret	that	Aylesbury	Park	GC	closed	as	at	31st	March	2019	
• Grants	worth	£2500	had	been	awarded	to	two	applicants,	leaving	a	sum	of	£2500	for	

any	applications	received	by	August	2019	
• Janet	Beal,	Christine	Bishop	and	Sue	Mckeon	were	congratulated	on	passing	their	

latest	England	Golf	Rules	examinations	with	excellent	scores.	
	
The	next	meeting	is	scheduled	for	September	30th	2019.	
	
GLS	


